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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 10:25 AM
To: 'Hoey, Kiersten'
Subject: RE: RO 2908 Livermore

Kiersten, 
 
The submittal date for a FS/CAP or Pilot Test Work Plan has been revised to September 26, 2011. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 

From: Hoey, Kiersten [mailto:khoey@craworld.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 9:49 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RO 2908 Livermore 
 
Hi Jerry, 
 
I just wanted to confirm and follow up with the new FSCAP due date of September 25, 2011, which we agreed on during 
our meeting, to all Eric Frohnapple time to discuss sulfate injections and monitoring points with Chevron’s sulfate injection 
experts. 
 
Thank you, 
Kiersten  
 

_______________________________     
Kiersten Hoey 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA 94608 
Phone: 510-420-3347 
Cell: 916-919-0358 
Email: khoey@craworld.com 
www.craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 

This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies.  You are advised that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is strictly prohibited. Thank you. 

 


